
Do you have loose change around the house?  
Would you like to put that change to good use?  

Bring in your coins to MC Cash starting on September 26th 
to make a big change in a child’s life. 

The Colten Cowell Foundation creates unforgettable 
experiences for families impacted by significant life 
challenges. Enjoying a night of respite and fun, we create 
cherished memories, instill a sense of giving to others and 
bring hope for the future. 
 
Tyson is a young boy who faces daily health challenges. He 
and his family enjoyed their evening in the Crime Fighting 
Cave so much that Tyson decided to join our crusade and 
Tyson's Coins For The Cave was born. Donate your change 
today and help Tyson reach his goal of filling 2,000 jars to 
help build the new Crime Fighting Cave! 

WHAT:  Tyson’s Coins for the 
Cave Drive 

WHERE: MC Cash Elementary 

School 
WHEN: September 26th-October 

7th 

The class that fills the most jars 

will get to sit in the Batmobile 
and have their picture taken! 

COINS FOR THE 
CAVE!


